
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saltash names rose garden after late Queen

In memory of the Late Queen Elizabeth II Saltash Town Council have approved 

naming the circular planted area outside the Maurice Huggins room in Victoria 

Gardens the Queen Elizabeth Memorial Rose Garden.

The area will be planted with roses for residents and visitors to enjoy for years to 

come in memory of the extraordinary reign of the Late Queen Elizabeth II. 
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